
 

 

Habitat for Humanity QC is committed to building strength, stability, and self-reliance through 
safe and affordable housing to improve the homes and lives of low-income residents.  For our 
Home Repair and Wheelchair Ramp program, we will be taking applications. 
 
For Wheelchair Ramps, we’ll start taking applications again on March 15 from both Scott and 
Rock Island counties until next winter. 
 
For Home Repairs, the time periods for taking new applications are: 
• February 15 to March 15 from Scott County 
• March 15 to April 15 from Rock Island County 
These will be considered for projects this spring and summer.  We are full on projects the rest of 
this winter.  We’ll have another application period late summer for projects next fall and winter. 
 
To get an application in all cases, residents should call our office at 563-359-9066.  We do not 
provide applications before the time periods above. 
 
The qualifications to apply are: 

 Home is Scott County IA or Rock Island County IL 
 The person owns and lives in the home (not a rental unit) 
 The home is a single-family house.  

(On mobile homes, we are not able to do repairs but we can build wheelchair ramps.) 
 The homeowner(s) intend to live in the home for at least the next two years 
 Total household qualifies as low-income under HUD limits (all sources for all adult residents) 
 Home insurance is current 
 Each adult resident consents to a background check 
 Fee to apply is $15 for each adult resident [*] 
 There is also a sliding fee of $125-$1,500 based on income and size of project [*] 
 The sliding fee can be made in payments as low as $20/month [*] 
 There is also a sweat equity requirement of hours for the homeowner(s) or family to work 
 We are not able to repair foundations, or handle lead, mold or asbestos 
[* for Wheelchair Ramps in Rock Island County, there are no fees.] 
 On all Wheelchair Ramps, Habitat can remove the ramp for reuse when the homeowner(s) no 

longer need it. 
 
If anyone has questions, email Steve.Barton@habitatqc.org or call our office 563-359-9066. 
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